
보스톤 한인교회
The Korean Church of Boston PC(USA)

32 Harvard St. Brookline, MA 02445

Tel: 617.739.2663    Fax: 617.739.1366    

www.kcboston.orgDear Friends & Neighbors of Brookline,

We are excited to extend a warm invitation to you and your families to join us for a truly 
special occasion celebrating Korean culture:

The 8th Korean Cultural Festival

Date: Saturday, November 4, 2023 
Time: Part  I - 5:00 PM  | Part II - 7:00 PM
Location: Korean Church of Boston, 32 Harvard St, Brookline, MA 02445

Prepare to embark on a captivating journey into the heart of Korean culture, where you’ll 
immerse yourself in a world of sights, sounds, tastes, and experiences. From the elegance of 
traditional Korean clothing (hanbok) to the vibrant world of K-pop, the artistry of calligraphy, 
and the delightful flavors of mouthwatering Korean dishes, there’s something for everyone to 
enjoy. The festival will also feature enchanting performances, including traditional dance, 
music, K-pop dance, and Taekwondo demonstrations.

This year, our festival carries a special theme: “Sharing Gratitude with Our Neighbors.” 
It’s an opportunity for us to express our deep appreciation for the unwavering support and care 
of our local Brookline community. We recognize that much of our success is owed to the interest 
and kindness of our friends, neighbors and communities.

The 8th Korean Cultural Festival serves as the grand culmination of a year-long celebration 
commemorating the 70th anniversary of the Korean Church of Boston. It is a momentous 
occasion to showcase the richness of Korean culture while celebrating the unity and diversity 
that define our community.

Admission to this event is entirely free, and for your convenience, you may utilize the Brookline 
Town Hall underground parking lot between 3pm and 11pm on the day of the festival.

We wholeheartedly invite you, your families, and friends to join us on this memorable evening. 
Let’s come together to strengthen the bonds of our community and celebrate the incredible 
diversity that makes Brookline a truly wonderful place to call home.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to us via email (kcfkcb32@gmail.com) or 617-277-8097. We eagerly anticipate your presence at 
this remarkable event.

Warm regards,
Rev. Young Ghil Lee

Senior Pastor
The Korean Church of Boston

32 Harvard St.  Brookline, MA 02445


